
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: July 8, 2024 

TOPIC Police Chief Employment Agreement 

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

Village Manager McClary is requesting that the Village Council approve the Police Chief employment 
agreement negotiated between the Village Manager and the Village’s new Police Chief, Mark 
Amundson.  The proposed agreement represents the product of good faith negotiations and 
appropriate consideration of compensation, fringe benefits, and other terms and conditions of 
employment based upon Mr. Amundson’s experience, years of law enforcement service, and other 
considerations. 

Pending successful completion of all background work, Mr. Amundson is scheduled to join the Village’s 
management team on Monday, July 22, 2024. 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  

None 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

Please review the attached proposed employment agreement. 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

To approve the Police Chief Employment Agreement between the Village of Lake Orion and Mark 
Amundson as presented by the Village Manager and authorize the Village Manager and Village Clerk to 
execute the agreement on behalf of the Village after approval as to form and content by the Village 
Attorney. 


